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Presidents Report
Hello To All,
Another changing of the seasons in upon us.  Although the last week of April reminds us that winter 
can reappear.  Most of us have put away our winter tools and toys and are getting ready the instruments
of summer.  Lots of work but a time to cherish.  Having resided where every day was the same, I have 
come to appreciate the changing of the season.  The loons were back even before the ice was 
completely out.  Their calls from the ice free area on the north side of the lake caused you to pause as 
much as the call of the geese in the fall.  By the way, “ice out,” was declared on April 18th.  We have 
finally had some much needed rain (and snow) to ease the trepidation of fire.  So many of our residents 
live on dead end roads where they could be isolated by forest fire is a worry to us all.  With Easter 
passing the snowbirds and tourist have been returning in earnest.  Welcome to all our friends and 
neighbors.  They are easily identified by their tans and us to them by our winter ice shuffle.  With 
spring comes the bears and their attraction to your bird feeders.  Please bring in your feeders and other 
bird treats at night, as it will save you from the expense and joy of  not having to buy replacements.  
There will be a large garage sale in the Two Inlets area on May 20th.  Watch for the signs.  Have fun and
good bargain hunting to all.  I read a book, “Firewood Happens,” this past winter that goes a long way 
to help explain why we choose to live here!  I would highly recommend, as it was a great read.  Thanks
to everyone that helped with the road cleanup on April 29.  A good time was had by all at the social that
followed at Clancy's. Don't work to hard, take time to savor the changing of the seasons and good luck 
at the Fish Opener May 13th.

Stay safe.........................  Glen Wolters, Lake Association President

Upcoming Events
May 13 – Fish Opener
May 14 – Mother's Day
May 20 – Armed Forces Day – Two Inlets Area Garage Sale
May 29 – Memorial Day
June 14 – Flag Day
June 18 – Father's Day
June 25 – Annual Lake Association Meeting @ 4pm, Wolters Home, Bring A Dish To Share
July 02 – Annual Boat Parade @ 2pm
July 04 – Independence Day 

 Lake Reflections
What is a mosquito's favorite sport?  Skin- diving!

What do you get when you pour hot water down a rabbit hole?  A hot cross bunny...

What did the tree say to Spring?  What a re-leaf!!

Why did the mosquito go to the dentist?  To improve his bite. 

DISCLAIMER:  THE INFORMATION CONTAINED HEREIN IS NOT ADVICE AND SHOULD NOT BE CONSIDERED AS SUCH.  THE 
NEWSLETTER MAY NOT BE TOTALLY ACCURATE OR COMPLETE.  THE LAKE ASSOCIATION DOES NOT ACCEPT ANY LIABILITY FOR 
ANY AND ALL INFORMATION.  CONTACT DOUG LENNIER, LAKE ASSOCIATION SECRETARY AT 32297 COUNTY HWY 50, PARK RAPIDS,
MN 56470 OR twoinletsla56470@outlook.com WITH COMMENTS. 
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